
 

 

 

 

Legal Services  
PO Box 15 
Council House  
Earl Street  
Coventry CV1 5RR 

Notice of Intent 
 

Proposed Road Humps (Raised Tables) - Binley Cycleway  
 
Notice is hereby given that Coventry City Council ("the Council"), under the Highways Act 
1980, intends to install road humps (raised tables) of no more than 75mm high at the 
following locations: 
 
Bridgeacre Gardens  at its entrance, at its southern junction with Clifford Bridge Road  
Bridgeacre Gardens at its entrance, at its northern junction with Clifford Bridge Road 
Mill Lane at its entrance, west of its junction with Clifford Bridge Road 
 
The proposed traffic calming features should reduce vehicle speeds and will assist to 
improve road safety.  The raised tables will also allow the Binley Cycleway to continue at the 
same level across these side roads, rather than the cycleway and footway dropping down to 
road level at the junction. This further enforces the change in priority to cycles over vehicles 
and also provides priority for pedestrians. 
 
A copy of this Notice and plan detailing the location of the said raised tables may be 
inspected at the Council House (reception area) Earl Street, Coventry and on the Council’s 
website at: www.coventry.gov.uk/tro.  Any person requiring further information in connection 
with the Notice, in the first instance, should contact Hakan Bikim on telephone number 
02476 976749, or via email at ‘BinleyCycleway@coventry.gov.uk’.  
 
Any representations or objections to the proposals must be forwarded in writing to Mr R 
Parkes, Place Team, Legal Services, PO Box 15, Council House, Coventry CV1 5RR, or via 
email to 'rob.parkes@coventry.gov.uk'. Any representation or objection must state the 
grounds on which it is made and must be forwarded by no later than 29th August 2024. 
 

Andrew Walster 
Director of City Services and Commercial 

Council House 
COVENTRY 

 
Dated: 8th August 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 


